From: Fowler, David

Sent: 05 June 2019 10:09

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2019/2375/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

flin]ELs]

From:

Sent: 03 June 2019 18:33

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:

Subject: Planning application 2019/2375/P

Planning application 2019/2375/P

We strongly oppose the planning application submitted by Abacus Belsize to develop Hampstead Police Station as a
Primary School on the following grounds

1. There are already far too many schools in the area

2. We understand that there is an existing surplus of primary school places

3. Pollution on Hampstead High Street/Rosslyn Hill is already above safe levels
4. Existing Traffic congestion is absurdly high during school run times



